
The ADE/ESS Program Support & Monitoring (PSM) 
unit and the Secondary Transition Team are 

collaborating to provide in-person training about 
the new Arizona State Board Rule Change for 

Secondary Transition Services. 

Getting Ahead to Go Beyond: 
Secondary Transition Changes and Considerations 

Phoenix 
Dates: Wednesday, April 2, and Thursday, April 3, 2025 

Times: 9:00–11:30 a.m. and 12:30–3:00 p.m.   (select one) 

Tucson 
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 

Times: 9:00–11:30 a.m. and 12:30–3:00 p.m. (select one) 

Scan the QR Code or use this link to register. Space is limited! 

https://forms.office.com/r/cVrFsM6QvK?origin=lprLink

